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NOTIFICATION OF REJECTION 

 
 

 
May 24, 2021 
 
 
Contract No.: 11-00-146 
WBS Element: 11RE.108638 
County:  Surry 
Description: I-77 Welcome Center Wastewater Treatment Plant Rehabilitation  
 
May 20, 2021 - Bid Opening 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Following a review of the bids submitted for the above project opened on May 20, 2021 at 2:00 
P.M. at the Division Engineer’s Office, all bids received for this project exceeded the engineer’s 
estimated cost. For this reason, the North Carolina Department of Transportation has rejected all 
bids and will not be awarding this contract. 
 
Please be advised that this project may be re-advertised in the near future.  Continue to monitor the 
Division 11 Bid Request Web Page for future projects at the following link: 
https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/Letting-List.aspx?let_type=11 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kenny H. Heavner, PE 
Division Contract Engineer 
 
 
cc: M. A. Pettyjohn, PE, Division Engineer 
 W. O. Atkins, PE, Division Project Development Engineer 

J. D. Wood, Division Roadside Environmental Engineer 
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